
    St. Helena’s 

Band/Percussion Program
• Group lessons are offered to students in Grades 4-8.  Lessons are 30 minutes 

long,  once per week, and on a rotating schedule

• All band/percussion students will have the to opportunity to perform at                
St. Helena’s Spring Arts Festival 

• Tuition for Group Lessons is $250 per student per semester.  (October-January  
 and February-May)

• Students who do not own an instrument are responsible for renting or purchasing 
an instrument. Instrument rentals will be made available through Zeswitz Music. 

    

    For more information please contact:  

    Mrs. Berdosh for brass/woodwinds lessons at tdevizia@aol.com               

    Mr. O’Shea for percussion lessons at poshea@sainthelenaschool.org
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